
Supreme Leader Meets with President of Sudan - 31 /Aug/ 2012

Ayatollah Khamenei the Supreme Leader of the Islamic Revolution met Friday evening with the Sudanese President
Omar al-Bashir.

During the meeting, Ayatollah Khamenei stressed the need for further dynamism of Islamic and regional countries
in important issues and added that the Non-Aligned Movement has good potential for preparing the ground for
Islamic and independent countries to take the initiative in regional issues, particularly the issues of Palestine and
Syria.

His Eminence said that it is necessary to be vigilant against the plots designed by the ill-wishers of Muslim nations
and stressed: "It is necessary to take care not to make mistakes in understanding and analyzing the conditions."

In the meeting, President Omar al-Bashir expressed his satisfaction over successful holding of the 16th Summit of
the Non-Aligned Movement in Tehran. He referred to regional issues, particularly the issues of Palestine and Syria,
and said that it is necessary to make use of the capacity of the Non-Aligned Movement to resolve these issues.
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